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Dear Dr Sagoo,

I am pleased to inform you that your manuscript, "Cost-effectiveness of using array CGH for diagnosing learning disability", has been accepted for publication in
Applied Health Economics and Health Policy.

Please remember to quote the manuscript number, AHEA-D-14-00139R2, whenever inquiring about your manuscript.

With best regards,

Tim Wrightson
Editor in Chief
Applied Health Economics and Health Policy
Adis Journals, Editorial Office
[bookmark: _GoBack]
